

Dear Mr. Offerdahl,

It was a pleasure meeting with you, Juli Smith and Rebecca Drekmann to discuss the Sunrise Rotary Club's all abilities playground project. The project is an exciting proposition and once constructed, will benefit our community for generations to come. We are very pleased to be joining together as a partner in this worthwhile project.

Per our meeting and discussions, the City will work with you to help designate an area within the Bonnie Wenk Park Phase II development area for the all-inclusive playground. We will include the area on our planning documents as we continue with the overall park design development process. The plans will be made available to the Sunrise Rotary Club as needed to help with your fundraising initiative.

This is an ambitious but very highly appreciated project, and we thank you for your interest in keeping McKinney the No. 1 Place to Live in America.

If you need anything else from us at this time, please call me or Rhoda Savage, 972-547-7481, for assistance.

Sincerely,

Barry Shelton

Assistant City Manager

Bryshuta

City of McKinney